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I oppose this bill, as it will make it harder for seniors and other people with limited 

mobility to vote, and will greatly inconvenience everyone else.  

 

Vote-by-mail is proven to be safe, secure, and produce greater turnouts at the polls. 

One wonders why anyone would want such a useful system stopped.  


